
O’Neill Public Schools is putting out a request for proposals for their 
copying/printing needs.  Specifications for this proposal can be requested or 
picked up from the O’Neill Public Schools Administrative Office at 410 E. Benton, 
O’Neill, NE 68763, (402) 336-3775.  Sealed proposals marked “Copy Proposal” 
should be submitted to O’Neill Public Schools, Box 230 O’Neill, NE 68763 by noon 
on Friday, October 6, 2023. 




